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Product Change Notification Letter 

 
April 2025 
 
 
Dear Valued Customers, 
 
This letter is to inform you that all products manufactured by Kano Laboratories LLC containing 
Syncolon® (PTFE) will have a very slight darkening in color. The change in color is due to a 
process change by the manufacturer of our polytetrafluoroethylene (PTFE). 
 
This process change was necessary to comply with the (EU) 2017/1000,  
(EU) 2019/2021, and Stockholm Convention (POP). These regulations limit the trace content of 
perfluorooctanoic acid (PFOA). 
 
Batches with a Julian date code of 21036 and later will exhibit the coloring. 
 
 
Natalia Diaz 
President 
Kano Laboratories LLC – Super Lube® Division 

 


